
Club members Di (Spirit) and Clarke were joined by friends Selena and Chris (Holly) for the third annual mid-

November early winter “hot tenting” camp. Our three tents were set up for the second year at Lake Audy. The 

weather was crisp and breezy at times making the heat very pleasant.  

 

We watched a group of five young men walk across the lake and somewhat surprisingly safely return! 

 

Sunday we hiked 16k in/out along the Strathclair trail to Kinnis Creek for lunch in almost snowshoeable snow. 

Tom, Brian, Paul and Craig from Dauphin met us at the trailhead to pick up some toboggan bags Chris had 

sewn and we had an opportunity to swap a few stories. 

 

Hopefully our numbers will increase next year. 

 

Clarke  

 

 


